
Dear Students,  

  

For international students enrolled in programs whose medium of instruction is Turkish in the 

2024-2025 Academic Year, an Turkish Placement Exam will be held on 26.08.2024 between 

09:30 and 13:30. The purpose of this exam is measuring grammar, vocabulary, reading, 

listening and writing skills and placing our students at the most suitable level for them in the 

Turkish Preparatory Program. 

  

As stated in the Personal Data Protection Law, no personal data can be disclosed in public 

domains. Therefore, you may use the last 4 digits of your student number to find your exam 

hall.  

  

It is very important that all students who will take the exam pay attention to the campus 

and classroom information given in the appendix. Students are required to be present at 

the campus and classrooms in the attached list at 09:00 with their pencils, erasers and 

photo IDs at the latest. There is no make-up for this exam, students who do not take the 

Turkish Placement Exam will start their education at the lowest level, A1. 

  

We wish you a successful and healthy academic year. 

 
NO  AD SOYAD KAMPÜS BLOK DERSLİK 

0004 HAL**********YSI MAHMUTBEY A A602 

0003 JEY**********KOV MAHMUTBEY A A602 

0002 MUN**********OVA MAHMUTBEY A A602 

 


